
Dear Alastair 
Many thanks for your email.  The Derbyshire Green Party would be 
happy to provide a comment of support for your website: 
  
"The Derbyshire Green Party fully encourages more people to consider 
cycling or walking as an alternative to using their cars, and would as 
such support methods that would achieve this aim, including the re-
allocation of road space, where appropriate, to allow this to happen. 
Derbyshire Green Party would also call on central government to 
ensure that the active travel funds provides full funding for such 
projects, within Chesterfield and the rest of Derbyshire.” 

I hope this is ok. 
Regards 
Darren Yates 
Co-ordinator, Derbyshire Green Party


